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Mazi, Richard

From: Unifor Local 25 <local25@unifor25.com>

Sent: April-30-19 7:21 PM

To: Mazi, Richard

Subject: [EXT]Agreement struck - surplused workers to return
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The bargaining committee has advised the local that an agreement was reached to return the 76 

workers which were unjustly declared surplus back to the job. These workers are going to be 

contacted by the company directly and advised of their status. 
 

Part of the agreement to ensure the workers are brought back will be the allowance for a limited 

package to be made available. This will not be a general offer of an RIO/VSP as had been 

desired but it will not be the narrow selection the company had demanded.   
 

There was compromise on both sides. 
 

The unity shown throughout the bargaining unit brought the company back to the table and 

without the solidarity shown across two provinces, we would still have 76 people left without 

employment and their futures in jeopardy. 

  

Specifics will be made available by the company and the bargaining committee in due course 

and the local shall share the details once we are given them.   
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